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From: 
Judith Ward  

Sent:
05 March 2012 14:29

To:
Rebekah Morgan

Subject:
Heath Barn, Sibford Gower 12/00141/F

Rebekah

Heath Barn is in an isolated position very close to the top of a low hill in a very undulating area of countryside some distance from Sibford Gower. It is an very unspoilt area of countryside. The surrounding fields are relatively small and are surrounded by hedges with occasional hedgerow trees. 

Heath Barn is visible from the road to Brailes which passes it. Some of this visibilty is interrupted by vegetation and landform. It is also strongly visible from Pound Lane, Sibford Gower. Here the view is open and long distance. The conversion introduces a haha, fence and gates and level area bounded by the haha in addition to a garage building. All of which alter the appearance of the field.    

Any conversion to a dwelling will result in domestic paraphernalia which can't be controlled. Neither can additional ornamental planting be limited. It is unrealistic to expect there to be none. Also there is no guarantee that the field will be retained as pasture 

I am not convinced that the block of planting on the landscape plan will help. It seems to introduce a large block of planting in an area where there aren't blocks of planting.

Due to the relatively prominent and isolated position of the barn I think that a conversion to domestic use would result in an adverse landscape impact.    

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning officer

Cherwell District Council

Environment and Community

Direct dial 01295 221711 Extension 1711

Mailto: Judith.ward@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
